TOWN OF HARWICH
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

HARWICH MIDDLE SCHOOL RE-PURPOSE COMMITTEE

The Harwich Middle School Re-purpose Committee will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday,
March 18, 2015 at 7:00 P.M. in the Donn B. Griffin Room at Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich
for the purpose of discussing responses to the Requests for Information regarding re-use of the

Middle School. All interested members of the public are encouraged to attend this informational
meeting.



